
COUNTY COUNCIL – 17 OCTOBER 2017 

Item 5 - Petition – The A259 from Newhaven to Brighton Marina. 

 

At its meeting on 17 October 2017 the County Council had a Full Council debate regarding a 

petition that had been received regarding the A259 from Newhaven to Brighton Marina.  

The petition had 7123 signatures and as the number exceeded 5000 the Council’s Petition 

Scheme allowed for the petition to be debated by the Full Council. As the issue is one on 

which the Council’s Cabinet/Lead Member is required to make the final decision, the Council 

had the opportunity to decide whether to make recommendations to inform that decision.  

As set out in the Council’s Petition Scheme, the Council must provide confirmation of the 

Council’s decision regarding the Full Council debate in relation to the petition. The Council 

agreed the following motion as its recommendation  

 This Council recommends to the Lead Member for Transport and Environment that 

traffic monitoring on the A259 continues, and that the Lead Member continues to 

work with Lewes District Council and Brighton & Hove City Council to deliver the 

package of planned transport interventions identified during the development of the 

Lewes Local Plan. 

 

 


